
	
	
	
	

Conner	Prairie	is	partnering	with	the	Portal	to	the	Public	Network	to	offer	an	exciting	
opportunity	for	art	professionals	to	develop	their	communication	and	public	engagement	
skills.	By	combining	the	lessons	and	activities	from	Portal	to	the	Public	with	Conner	
Prairie’s	Opening	Doors	training	methods,	artists	can	develop	the	skills	needed	to	captivate	
their	audiences	in	public	settings.			
	
	

	
Why participate in the training? 
Face-to-face	interactions	between	art	professionals	and	public	audiences	are	important	
opportunities	for	improving	public	awareness	and	understanding	of	the	art	field	and	
current	work	taking	place	in	Indiana.		
	
	
What are the benefits? 

§ Enhance	your	communication	skills	

§ Meet	other	professionals	interested		
in	public	engagement	

§ Discover	opportunities	to	connect		
with	the	community	

	
	
How can I participate? 
For	more	information	or	to	register	for	a	training	contact:	
Gail	Brown	(gbrown@connerprairie.org)	or	317-214-4723	
	

Communicating with 
the Public Workshops 
	 	

	

	
This	program	is	made	possible	by	funding	from	
the	Institute	of	Museum	and	Library	Services	

	

What is involved? 
Participate	in	three	workshops:	
9	a.m.	–	noon	March	5,	7,	9	
(Food	and	coffee	will	be	served)	

Participate	at	one	public	event:	
Curiosity	Fair,	June	9-10	
Demonstration	at	Conner	Prairie	TBD	


